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November 12, 2011 
 
Scenic America Honors Tom Murphy with Stafford Award 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
PITTSBURGH – Scenic America today presented the Stafford Award to former Pittsburgh 
Mayor Tom Murphy in recognition of his work as an advocate for sustainable development 
and scenic preservation. 
 
“The Stafford Award serves as Scenic America’s most prestigious award, having honored 
luminaries such as Lady Bird Johnson and Laurence Rockefeller,” said Scenic America 
President Mary Tracy during the organization’s fall board meeting, being held at the 
Allegheny HYP Club downtown.  “We are proud to honor Tom Murphy’s leadership and 
personal commitment to the environment and beautification efforts in the City of Pittsburgh.” 
 
“Mayor Murphy’s vision for reclaiming Pittsburgh’s 
waterfront and downtown continues to unfold before 
our eyes,” said Mike Dawida, executive director of 
local affiliate Scenic Pittsburgh.  “Our blossoming 
image as a world-class city, widely recognized as 
both ‘most livable’ and a ‘best place to visit,’ owes a 
great debt to the bold and forward-thinking work of 
Tom Murphy as Mayor.” 
 
Scenic America's Stafford Award recognizes a diverse group of individuals and organizations 
whose leadership in fostering scenic conservation at the local and state levels has had 
significant positive impacts, both locally and nationally.   
 
The award is named for former United States Senator Robert Stafford of Vermont, for his 
efforts to reform the federal Highway Beautification Act and his longstanding concern for the 
environment.  Senator Stafford himself was the first recipient of this award.  
 
Additional recipients of the Stafford Award include Gov. Pete Wilson, Calif; Sen. John 
Chafee, R.I.; Prof. Charles F. Floyd, Univ. of Georgia.; US Transportation Secy. Federico 
Pena; and Mayor Joseph Riley of Charleston, S.C.  
 

### 
 

Contact: Max Ashburn, Communications Director, ph 202.588.6385 or ashburn@scenic.org  
 
 
Scenic America is the only national 501(c)(3) nonprofit dedicated to helping citizens 
safeguard the scenic qualities of America’s roadways, countryside and communities. 
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